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Hi Friends & Family!
Thank you for your many expressions of concern after I wrote last month about my blackout while I was up a ladder, which led to a few days in hospital.
As some of you already know, last Monday, a cardiologist in Adelaide looked at all the tests and scans & concluded that there was no serious heart issue, as thought at first, and that I just need to drink more water so that my blood pressure does not drop too low.  My systolic is sometimes below 90!
So thankfully, I can now say that my plans to head off to PNG with Wycliffe Bible Translators are back on track!  The mission there needs to apply for me to have a work permit from the government & then for me to get a visa.  Then I can book my flight.  I can't say when that might be, but will keep in touch.
As I look at the scars on my head, chin, right index finger and left shin, I realise what a miracle it is that I was not seriously injured, after falling nearly 4 metres!  I take this as a great encouragement & believe that God wants me in PNG, where I plan to help put translated Scriptures into recorded form, so that the Word can be heard!
I am again attaching my Prayer Card and I am very keen to partner with those who indicate that you will be regularly praying for me.
Yours in Christ,
IAN HUTCHINSON

